
INVITATION TO BID 
Notice is hereby given that Clackamas County Business Community Services (County), 
through its Board of County Commissioners, will open sealed bids in the Office of the 
Procurement Division Director for the: 

 
#2016-14 HEBB PARK DOCK REPLACEMENT – PHASE 2 

FABRICATE AND DELIVER ALUMINUM DOCKS 
 
 

 BID OPENING    December 22, 2016 at 3:00 PM 
 
No bids will be received or considered after the time of closing. 
 
The Clackamas County Business and Community Services is soliciting bids for the 
fabrication and delivery of aluminum docks located at Hebb Park on the Willamette 
River Mile -34.0. 
 
Bid packets will be available for pick up, 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday through Thursday 
at Clackamas County Procurement, Clackamas County Public Services Building, 2051 
Kaen Road, Oregon City, OR  97045, or via email request through 
procurement@clackamas.us . Requests may also be made by calling 503-742-5444.  
Sealed bids are to be sent to George Marlton – Procurement Division Director at the 
Kaen Road address.  Bids will be opened in the Procurement Division, located on the 
fourth floor of the Public Services Building, at the designated time. 

The Clackamas County Board of County Commissioners reserves the right to reject any 
and all bids not in compliance with all prescribed public bidding procedures and 
requirements, may reject for good cause any and all bids upon the finding that it is in the 
public interest to do so, and may waive any and all informalities. 
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